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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

The School District has the option to extend the Milk products bid with Plains 

Dairy for two consecutive years after the initial bid.  

2018-2019 SY will be the second year’s extension. 

 

Plains Dairy milk prices per unit have been consistently .02-.03 cents less 

than their competitor Gandy’s Dairies over the past 8 years. The unit price 

from our Food Service Vendor Labatt is currently .03 cents more than Plain’s 

Dairy as well. By extending the bid for another year with Plains Dairy, we will 

save at least $2,000. 

 

 

  

             

PRESENTATION/PURPOSE:          

This is the presentation of a request for your approval for RRISD to take the 

option to extend the 2016-2017 Milk Products Bid with Plain’s Dairy for a second 

time for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

          

    

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED        

Award the bid extension for Milk Products to Plain’s Dairy for the 2018-2019 

school year.  

   


